
 
 

Scattergood Unit 3 Repowering 
 
Overview 
 
The Los Angeles Department of Water and Power is preparing to construct four power 
generating units at the Scattergood Generating Station located at 12700 Vista Del Mar, Los 
Angeles, CA 90293. This project will entail demolition of some structures and the construction 
of two full size units on the lower level and two smaller units on the middle level of the plant. 
The project work force will utilize on-site parking. This project will be constructed by Kiewit 
Power Constructors Co. 
 
 
Schedule 
 
The anticipated schedule for construction of the four power generating units: 
Mobilization – mid June 2013 
Project Completion – November 2015 
 
 
Information Updates 
 
You may register to receive periodic email notifications of any project updates by 
sending an email to Scattergood.Info@Kiewit.com with the words “register for email 
updates” in the subject line. 
 
 
Community Outreach Hotline 
 
Kiewit Power Constructors Co. will be maintaining a 24-hour “hotline” for the public to ask 
any related questions, or express any concerns, which may arise in respect to the construction 
of the Scattergood Unit 3 Repowering Project. Callers will be able to leave a message which 
will be immediately transferred to a project Community Outreach Representative. This person 
will be qualified to address these concerns or comments you may have as soon as possible. If the 
concern is an emergency, there will be another option to speak directly with one of our staff at 
that point in time as well. 
 

Toll Free Project Comment Hotline 
1-855-369-4697 

 
Please do not hesitate to call. We are here to help. Thank you. 
 
 
Kevin Wheeler 
Contract Manager 
Kiewit Power Constructors 


